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Hello Everyone,  

 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 

 

COLLEGE PHOTOS 

This week we have had the opportunity to celebrate our new uniforms in the very 

first photos for Avenues College. The students conducted themselves           

beautifully; and their cooperation was remarked upon as the photographers    

finished for the day. A follow-up day will be held on Monday, March 5th.       

Between now and then orders can made online and envelopes can be returned on 

this day also. All students here on Thursday have had their photos taken. 

 

ATTENDANCE 

Photos have led to more good news! This week attendance in the Primary Years’ 

has been above 95% for three days and above 90% for the remaining two days. 

The DECD benchmark for attendance is 96% so we are on our way to reaching 

this. Thank you to the families who are supporting this, making after-school   

appointments and bringing children for half days if needed. We look forward to 

many PERFECT ATTENDANCE celebrations this year! 

 

VOLUNTEERS AND THE POWER OF READING 

I would like to warmly welcome the  volunteers who have started, your           

contributions and presence at school are truly appreciated by us and the children 

love having their parents and caregivers around on occasions during the week. It 

sends a wonderful message about the value of school and the importance of the 

partnership between us. We would welcome more volunteers, particularly to read 

stories to our younger children and to hear the children as they learn to read. 

Consistent exposure to stories and conversation has an enormous impact on   

language and vocabulary development. Exposure to these things can actually 

lead to as much as an additional 50 million words heard before children are       

5. Given that amazing research, if you’re unable to help at school, please read 

lots and lots of stories at home. Imagine the difference this could make by the 

time your child is 10 years old! If you would like to volunteer, please talk with 

Lisa or me. 

 

PREMIER’S READING CHALLENGE 

The Premier’s Reading Challenge has started once again. It is our goal that every 

child will complete this in 2018. For our younger students, books that have been 

read to them can also be listed. Please see your child’s teacher or ask Lisa at  

Reception for a form and any additional information you may need. Enjoy! 

 

Kind regards 

 

Chan Welfare 

Head of Primary Years 
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Diary Dates 
 5th Mar Photo catch-up day 

 

 6th Mar Preschool Acquaintance 

  Night 
 

 12th Mar  Public Holiday  

   Adelaide Cup 
 

 13th Mar Pupil Free Day R-12 

 

 13th Mar Preschool Theatre  

   Excursion 
 

 25th Mar Avenues College Open 

  Day - McKay Avenue 
 

 29th Mar Pupil Free Day 

 

McKay Avenue Campus 

McKay Avenue, Windsor Gardens  SA 5087 

T: 8261 2733  F: 8261 0827 

E: dl.0906.info@schools.sa.edu.au 

W: www.wgsc.sa.edu.au 
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Beatty Avenue, Hillcrest SA 5086 

T: 8261 3339 F: 8266 1471 

E: dl.0906.info@schools.sa.edu.au  

W: www.gillesplc7.sa.edu.au 
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Around the School 

VISUAL ARTS 

The year 4/ 5 class have 

created these colourful 

collages, which were       

inspired by the artists    

Matisse and Kandinsky. 
 

 

Around the Community 


